
 

Did you know St John’s Pre-school are recruiting?...... 
 

We are looking for a new temporary staff member to work 1-2-1 with a child in our outstanding 
pre-school in Hook. To start immediately until July-2024 (with potential to move with child to 
future setting/school).  

 Childcare experience desirable; level 2 or 3 qualified is preferred, but absolutely not 
essential.  
 

 Approx 18 hours a week (building to 25 hours), term time only (9am-3pm), £10.50 - 
£10.70/hour depending on age/experience  
 

 Are you kind, caring and understanding of children with additional needs? 

 
You will be supporting one child (almost 3 years old) in a small, nurturing environment with a 
maximum of 21 children in session at any one time. The successful candidate should be 
enthusiastic and ideally have a knowledge/interest in the Early Years Foundation Stage 
curriculum/early child development and be committed to developing the children’s learning 
through play. Our highly qualified and experienced team can support you in becoming a great 
key worker for a lovely child with a developmental delay. 

St John’s Pre-school Hook is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 
and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Safeguarding 
training is mandatory. A new enhanced DBS disclosure will need to be in place before starting 
work. All applicants will be considered equally. If you are interested in applying, please contact 
the manager or business manager for an application form. 

 
Manager: Mrs Claire Peake: Tel. 07704255330  

Business manager: Sarah Brown: Tel. 07921213878 

 
Email: info@stjohnspreschoolhook.co.uk 

Closing date: 6pm Sunday19th February 2023 

 


